Together we will beat cancer



Regional Office Unit 7400, The Quorum Oxford Business Park North Garsington Road Cowley, Oxford OX4 2JZ

T 01865 716 655 F 01865 716 377 www.cancerresearchuk.org

Yorkshire Building Services Ltd Martin Street Birstall Batley West Yorkshire WF17 9PJ

29 October 2008

Our Ref: 400026667

Dear Supporters,

On behalf of Cancer Research UK I would like to thank you for your very kind donation of £4,474.47 raised for the Dave Owens & Frank Goodall Memorial Fund. I would be most grateful if you could forward our thanks to all of those who helped raise such a staggering sum. It is very kind of you to support our work at this time. Please accept this letter as your official receipt.

At Cancer Research UK we carry out world-class research to improve our understanding of cancer and find out how best to prevent, diagnose and treat different kinds of cancer. We ensure that our findings are used to improve the lives of all cancer patients. We also work in partnership with others to achieve the greatest impact in the global fight against the disease.

It would be wonderful if you were able to support us again, and please feel free to contact me at the above number or address if you would like any further information about our work.

Thank you once again. Together we will beat cancer.

Yours sincerely

On behalf of Sally Watson

- 3 NOV 2008

Macmillan Office for West Yorkshire
Unit 3 Silkwood Court
Ossett
Wakefield WF5 9TP
tel 01924 232440
fax 01924 276472



Mr G Mitchell
Yorkshire Building Services Limited
Martin Street
Birstall
BATLEY
West Yorkshire
W17 9PJ

23 October 2008

27 OCT 2008

Dear Mr Mitchell

I write both personally and on behalf of Macmillan Cancer Support to thank you most sincerely for your generous donation of £4524.47, raised from the 2008 Chatsworth Challenge which took place on 21 June.

Your valuable donation will enable us to offer a range of innovative cancer services and be at the heart of improving cancer care throughout the UK. We are a source of support, providing practical, medical, emotional and financial support. We are a force for change, listening to people affected by cancer and working together for the better cancer care.

Our ambition is to reach and improve the lives of everyone living with cancer by 2010. Through the generosity of people such as yourselves, we will be able to achieve this. One in three of us will get cancer, 2 million of us are living with it. We are all affected by cancer. We can help. We are Macmillan.

If you would like to know more about the work of Macmillan, please do not hesitate to contact the fundraising office on the number above.

Thank you once again for your support of this very worthy cause.

Yours sincerely

Maria Amos

Wakefield Fundraising Manager

Tel: 01924 232449

E-mail: mamos@macmillan.org.uk

Macmillan Cancer Support would like to hold your details and send you further information about our work. Macmillan Cancer Support, Cancer Support Sales Ltd and Macmillan Cancer Support Trading Ltd may review these details these details to help us understanding more about you and to contact you about our fundraising and campaign work. We may also ask you to take part in confidential market research. If you prefer us not to use your details in any of these ways, please let me know.

Marie Curie Cancer Care Fundraising Office

Lower Ground Floor Chantry House Victoria Road, Kirkstall LEEDS LS5 3JB

Tel 0113 214 7905 Fax 0113 214 7907

www.mariecurie.org.uk

Gerard Mitchell
Dave Owens & Frank Goodall Memorial Fund
C/O Yorkshire Building Services
Access Works
Martin Street
Birtsall
Batley
WF17 9PJ

30th October 2008

-3 NOV 2008

Dear Gerard

Yet again it gives me great pleasure to thank you and everyone who supported this year's Chatsworth Challenge, for your continued support. Please find a receipt for £4524:47p attached for the Dave Owens and Frank Goodall Memorial Fund. As you know your efforts help support our Research Centre and I can assure you that this will make a huge difference to the work our scientists are carrying out.

This event has been an undoubted success and to have raised almost £90,000 over the last 6 years is a huge achievement and a positive memorial for Dave and Frank. I do hope that everyone who supports your events feels a sense of pride and achievement.

I am sure that everyone who took part had to meet many challenges whether it be doing the actual walk or raising sponsorship. Whatever the challenge they are helping many people who are facing their own very personal challenges by battling against cancer.

Thank you again for your support.

Yours sincerely

O Brian Curran

Area Fundraiser West Yorkshire

Puestuco

Patron: His Royal Highness The Prince of Wales Chairman: Sir Peter Davis Hon. Treasurer: A Doggart Chief Executive: Thomas Hughes-Hallett Head Office & Registered Office: 89 Albert Embankment London SE1 7TP Tel 020 7599 7777 Fax 020 7599 7788 Incorporated as Marie Curie Cancer Care, a company limited by guarantee (England No. 507597) and licensed to omit the word 'limited'. This charity is an independent voluntary organisation (Charity Reg. No. 207994).





Marie Curie Cancer Care Fundraising Office

Lower Ground Floor Chantry House Victoria Road, Kirkstall LEEDS LS5 3JB

Tel 0113 214 7905 Fax 0113 214 7907

www.mariecurie.org.uk

Gerard Mitchell
Dave Owens & Frank Goodall Memorial Fund
C/O Yorkshire Building Services
Access Works
Martin Street
Birtsall
Batley
WF17 9PJ

30th October 2008

Dear Gerard,

Thank you so much for supporting Marie Curie Cancer Care's work with the recent donation of £4524.47, following the Chatsworth Challenge that took place earlier this year. Please accept this letter as your official receipt.

Every evening 280 people throughout the UK will open their front door to a Marie Curie Nurse who has come to help them at the time they need it most and hundreds more patients are cared for in one of our ten hospices. Our care enables cancer patients to stay in surroundings of their choice as their illness progresses

Family members often write to our nurses to thank them for their help, the extract below was taken from one of these letters:

It is very hard to put into words the feelings of gratitude we have for your help in the last days of Dad's life. Your gentleness in caring for his needs and the kindness and consideration shown to us was much appreciated. It is very hard to part with a loved one but your calm and loving influence helped to ease our distress. 'Thank you' seems so inadequate but please know that you are in our thoughts.

This year alone Marie Curie Cancer Care will provide for more than 15,000 people. However the demands for our services increase each year and for every family we help, there is another that we can't. Every hour of a nurse's time costs the charity £20, so you can see just how valuable your support is.

Thank you once again for supporting our work so generously.

Kind Regards

Puestucad

Brian Curran Area Fundraiser - 3 NOV 2008

Patron: His Royal Highness The Prince of Wales Chairman: Sir Peter Davis Hon. Treasurer: A Doggart Chief Executive: Thomas Hughes-Hallett Head Office & Registered Office: 89 Albert Embankment London SE1 7TP Tel 020 7599 7777 Fax 020 7599 7788 Incorporated as Marie Curie Cancer Care, a company limited by guarantee (England No. 507597) and licensed to omit the word 'limited'. This charity is an independent voluntary organisation (Charity Reg. No. 207994).







OESOPHAGEAL PATIENTS ASSOCIATION

Oesophageal And Gastric Cancer Support

Chairman David Kirby OBE

Registered Charity No 1062461

Patron Kevin Whately

22nd October 2008

Gerard Mitchell Yorkshire Building Services Access Works Martin Street Birstall Batley WF17 9PJ

24 OCT 2008

Dear Gerard

Dave Owens and Frank Goodall Memorial Fund

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your tremendous donation of £1508.16 raised in respect of this year's Chatsworth Challenge held on June 21^{st} .

Please pass on our grateful thanks to the participants for kindly donating a share of the proceeds from this fundraising event.

It is only with such gifts that the Oesophageal Patients Association is able to continue providing support for patients and their families and carers around the country.

Once again, our heartfelt thanks go to you for this donation; it will be used wisely in our work.

Your continuing and longstanding support for the Association is greatly appreciated by all of us here.

Kind regards

Yours sincerely

Mark Reynolds

FUNDRAISING CO-ORDINATOR